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I feel strongly Oregon should keep our current system of mail-in voting. Mail-in voting 

is secure and safe for the voter, and vastly improves our ability to make informed 

decisions. I have lived in several states, and Oregon has the best system. I would 

rather raise taxes than bow to federal pressure on this issue. Save mail-in voting! 


